
Deaf &
 Hard of Hearing

Students K-12
Eastern NC

June 6 - June 24
2022

Eastern North Carolina School for the
Deaf's summer camp is back for 2022!

Learning without the classroom is open
to all Deaf and Hard of Hearing

students K-12 in Eastern NC. 



For more information contact:  heather.goins@esdb.dpi.nc.gov 

Summer Enrichment Camp! Field Trips
Building, Art, Cooking
Camping on Campus
Life Skills
STEM Activities
Outdoor Adventures
Team Competitions
Sports

Adventure Begins Here!

Scan to RSVP on
the website!


